Raymond Dandrea
Please continue to ban fracking in the Delaware River Basin. The injection of materials deep into
the earth cannot be managed or examined once they spread throughout the strata.

These toxins will eventually penetrate our watershed. The increase in earthquake probability as a
result of layers of geological formations sliding upon one another from these fracking injections is
another reason to continue the ban.

Thank you for your consideration.



